MT. VIEW SANITARY DISTRICT
COUNTY OF CONTRA COSTA
STATE OF CALIFORNIA

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

On June 9, 2016 pursuant to the provisions of Section 5473 and 5473.1 of the
California Health and Safety Code, the District Board of MT. VIEW SANITARY
DISTRICT adopted Resolution No. 1425-2016, declaring its intention to have Sewer
Service Charges for the forthcoming fiscal year, 2016-17, collected on the tax roll in the
same manner, by the same persons, and at the same time as, together with and not
separately from, its general taxes; and

Said Resolution No. 1425-2016 directs interested parties to the District
Engineer’s written report on file with the District’s Secretary for a description of each
parcel of property receiving sewer services and using the treatment facilities of the
District and the amount of the charge for each parcel for said fiscal year, computed in
conformity with District Ordinance No. 2016-118.

ALL PERSONS ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED OF PUBLIC HEARING AS FOLLOWS:
At 6:30 P.M. on Thursday, July 14, 2016, in the Board Room
at the office of the Mt. View Sanitary District located at
3800 Arthur Road, Martinez, California.

At said time and place all interested persons may appear and be heard on said

sewer service charges method of collection.

Dated: June 9, 2016

Sheri L. Riddle, Board Secretary
Mt. View Sanitary District
County of Contra Costa

State of California



